

12th December 2014 - Weekly Newsletter

Last week of term (NO MONEY REQUIRED FOR ANY OF THE ACTIVITIES OR PARTY FOOD THIS WEEK)

Monday 15th December - Normal uniform day 10am - Year 2 children carol singing at Woodhouse Close library. Everyone welcome. 10-11.30am — Year 1 children "Choir" of 30 carol signing at Sainsbury's.

1.30-2.30pm — Year 2 children "Choir" of 30 carol singing at Sainsbury's

Tuesday 16th December - Normal uniform day 2pm — Carol service at Woodhouse Close church for children from classes 3,4,5 and 6. Parents may take their children straight home from the church.

Wednesday 17th December - Non-uniform day Christmas Party Day (including Punch and Judy) Children may come to school wearing party clothes. They will need a warm coat as they still have some playtime outside.

Thursday 18th December - Non-uniform day Disco morning for the whole school with Mr DJ Man. Children may come to school wearing party/disco clothes and keep them on all day. They will need a warm coat as they still have some playtime outside.

Afternoon Christingle service for the children and staff in the main hall.

Friday 19th December — Non-uniform day Toy Day on the last day of term. School finishes at 3.15pm for Christmas holidays.

Tuesday 6th January 2015

Children return to school!

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Class 1 - Whole Class (

- Kaitlyn

- Olly-Ray

Class 3 - Alicia

- Tyler

- Cole

Class 5 - Tony-Lee

- Jasmine

- Emily

Class 2 - Whole Class

- George

- Lily-Mae

Class 4 - Marlee

- Libby

- Kaydi

Class 6 - Olivia W

- John

- Ollie

Eco-award goes to:

Class 2



<u>Attendance</u>

Week ending 05.12.2014

Class with best attendance: Class 4 - 97%

145 out of 163 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent — sticker for you all!

Happy Retirement, Mrs Fawcett!

Next week we say goodbye and happy retirement to Mrs Fawcett who has taught at the school for many years. Mrs Fawcett has worked with hundreds of children over the years — probably including many of our parents!

Thank you Mrs Fawcett for all your hard work enriching the lives of so many children! We have lots of happy memories and wish you a long and happy retirement.

